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P-04-301 Equality for the Transgender Community  
 
Firstly thank you for giving the BMA General Practitioners Committee Wales opportunity to comment on the 

above.  
 
Training on equality and diversity forms part of the GP training curriculum and all trainers in Wales have to 

complete training on this subject also.  
On the whole we believe that the training is adequate to supply the needs.  
 
GPC Wales believes that all patients should be treated equally and more often than not transgender patients need 

specialist treatment for  
psychological problems while waiting for surgery and are referred to the relevant professionals.  
 
If you need anything further from me please do not hesitate to contact me directly.  
 
Best Regards  
Donna  
 
Mrs Donna Martin 
Committee Executive Officer 
General Practitioners Committee (Wales) 
British Medical Association Wales 

 


